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Is there a connection between autism and neuroinflammation in the 

brain? 

 

The Massachusetts General Hospital at the Lurie Center is currently 

recruiting for a new research study that will use a MR-PET scanner to 

examine the brains of adults with autism spectrum disorders. The study 
will include several visits. Participants will be compensated up to $350 

for their time. 

 

Participants must be: 

 Male 

 Between the ages of 18 and 40 years old 

 Diagnosed with an autism spectrum disorder 

 
For more information, please contact the Lurie Center research 
staff at: 

 

(781) 860-1711 

Or 

LurieCenterResearch@partners.org 
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